
 

 

WSA Status Report January 2015 FINAL.docx 

 

Weedon Bec Parish Council -  
Status Report  31st January 2015 
 
 Weedon Parish Council:     
 

•  Response letter dated 19/12/14 received in response to WSA notice to submit 
planning application  

• WBPC WSA representative attended January WSA committee meeting 
   
Lease 
No further progress required on lease at this point  
 
Neighbourhood Planning Group: 
No further information received or provided  
 
Planning Application preparations  
  
Adjusted information provided by M&E consultant for HVAC. Dwgs changed and all 
information now with Noise Consultant.   
 
Noise Consultant is awaiting further M&E details which he now has. He has notified us w/c 
26th Jan of further detail items required . 
 
WSA / WAA Planning Task list items status  - meeting to be scheduled early/mid February  
 
Flood Risk Report  -  awaiting final review        
 
Final scheme drawings  99% complete for planning submission – needs changes for red line 
and possible trees – to be scheduled in after planning tasks meeting 
 
Planning Statement – completed – pro-bono professional   
  
Play equipment report -  aware that we have had no agreement 
from WBPC however issues with Mound will also affect the 
placement of equipment too. Perhaps an opportunity for great 
new area if we work together? 
 
WSA Fundraising 
 
400 Club continues to bring in a regular income – 84 members 
  
Quiz night  30th Jan – a great night. funds raised approx. £500    
 
Events planned for  2015:   
Quiz Nights:      17th April  Sept 25th  Nov 13th    
Neil Diamond Tribute, another music night, possible Theatre 
evening, possible Jazz and dance evening  
October   Prize Bingo Night 
November  Tiddlywinks Night  
 
WSA implemented the Sideline Pop-Up Cafe events at Jubilee 
Field continues to provide financial   support the Junior 
Football.      
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 Business Plan: 
 
A new WSA volunteer has come forward to move this plan forward based on what is known 
today.       No further progress at present 
No planning approval = no business plan required = no lease required ! 
 
Communications: 
 

WSA committee members talk regularly with residents of the village to appraise of 
progress.  Recently, more questions are being asked about ‘have we got planning 
permission yet’  
 
WSA website is maintained to provide progress reports when relevant  

 
WSA volunteers continue to attend WBPC meetings  

 
Chris Heaton-Harris MP, Cllr Alan Hills, Cllr Kevin Perry, Cllr David Smith, Cllr Eddie 
Reeves are appraised with updates regarding project.  Cllr Robin Brown will also be 
included on this circulation.  

 
Daventry Express have asked if they could do an article on the Scheme proposals.  WSA 
have suggested this is put on hold until the Planning Application is submitted - to notify 
them when ready         

 
        Facebook promotes and shares information about the project     
 
      General meeting held Monday  Jan 26th. WBPC representative Mr Neil Anthony in         
attendance    


